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A happy crowd of over 400 adults and children crowded the blocked-off area on 7th 

St. N between 23rd Ave. N and 24th Ave. N  on October 30th to munch pizza, play 

games, and show off their most fantastic costumes (see photo below) at CHNA’s third 

annual Hallowe’en Block Party.  A total of 26 pizzas was donated by Westshore 

Pizza – with not a single slice left over! Other local businesses supporting the event 

were The Salty Dog, Publix, and The Fresh Market. Helpers at the event included 

Toby & Megan Linthicum, Jessica Tomlinson, Jim & Eva Tomlinson, Cory & Emily 

Kapes, Louise Boyd, Tammy, Peyton & Tracy Donald, and various members of the 

CHNA Board. In addition to simply having fun, party-goers contributed to a good 

cause, donating money and canned goods to the Daystar Life Center 

(www.daystarlife.com).  CHNA president Greg Holden summed up: “This block 

party has emerged as the single best and most important thing that we do. Thanks 

to all who helped to make it another huge success!” 
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Over 400 Residents Have Fun at Third Annual 

CHNA Halloweõen Block Party 
 

CHNA  

Neighborhood  

Happen ings 

--DECEMBERñ 

 

òNeighborhood Home 

Decorating Contestó 
When: Dec. 1 -12 

Where: Throughout 

Crescent Heights  

See p. 3 for details!  

 

òBoard Meetingó 
When: Tues. Dec. 6  

Time: 7-8 pm  

Where: Panera  

 

òJolly Holiday Partyó 
When: Fri. Dec. 9,  

Time: 7-9 pm  

Where: Louise & Alan 

Barrett, 820 24 th Ave. N.  

 

òLuminary Walkó 
When: Dec. 11 , at dusk  

Where: Crescent Lake 

Park 

 

--JANUARYñ 

 

òBoard Meetingó 
When:  Tues, Jan. 3 

Time: 7-8 pm  

Where:  Panera  

 

òHappy Hour ó 
When:  Thurs, Jan. 19 

Time: 6-8 pm  

Where: Melting Pot  

 

http://www.daystarlife.com/
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-- 2012 CHNA Board --  
Elected Nov. 4, 2011  

 

President:  

Greg Holden, 727 -537-0101 
president@mychna.org  

 

Vice President : 

John Sullivan, 727-368-1112 
jfs2315@aol.com  

 

Secretary : 

Nancy Warner,  
warner0806@ aol.com  

 

Treasurer: 

Mary Yates, 727-823-5544 

813-230-3948 cell  
marycyates@mindspring.com  

 

Membership Director : 

Molly Sipp 
MollySipp@thehospice.org  

 

Newsletter  Editor: 

Kristen Noakes -Fry 

727-258-8389 

knfwriter@gmail.com  

 

Web  Designer : 

Bill Wright 
wrightwp@gmail.com  

 

Business Relations: 

Chris Giebner  

727-420-6868 
chris@tampabayclubsport.com  

 

At Large:  

Jim Tomlinson , Jen Wright , 

Tracy Donald , Lisa Chistolini 

 

Are You On Facebook? Crescent 

Heights Neighborhood 

Association has its own page 

on Facebook. If you “friend” 

us, you will have immediate 

access to news about events – 

useful if date or time is 

changed due to weather or 

other conditions. We know that 

you are already a friend of 

ours. So… why not make it 

official? 

 

"I have always wished for my computer to be as easy to use as my telephone; my 
wish has come true because I can no longer figure out how to use my telephone." -- 
Danish computer scientist Bjarne Stroustrup 

"When I was 5 years old, my mother always told me that happiness was the key to life. 
When I went to school, they asked me what I wanted to be when I grew up. I wrote 
down 'happy.' They told me I didnôt understand the assignment, and I told them they 
didn't understand life." ï John Lennon 

 

 

Nov.  2011 Home of the Month : 409 26th Ave . N. 
 

 

 

The 2012 CHNA Board  Elected Nov. 4th  
CHNA had another successful porch party Friday 11/4 at the home of Tom & 

Maureen Camphire with over 40 neighbors attending. We held our annual 

neighborhood meeting to wrap-up all of our successful events and programs 

this year ranging from garage sales to wine tastings to porch parties and our 

Hallowe’en Block Party – not to mention our beautiful new web site, 

courtesy of the hard work and talents of Bill Wright. We even discussed some 

grassroots successes like the pumpkin lanterns hung from trees throughout 

the neighborhood. Let's all join in next year and make that a CHNA thing! 

 

We are announcing one of the best slates of officers and board members ever 

for this neighborhood – but we can always use more help, so don't be afraid 

to step forward if you have interest or a bit of time to contribute. The 

membership present unanimously voted the following Board for CHNA in 

2012:  President - Greg Holden, Vice President - John Sullivan, Secretary - 

Nancy Warner, Treasurer - Mary Yates, Membership - Molly Sipp, Newsletter 

- Kristen Noakes-Fry, Web - Bill Wright, Business Relations - Chris Giebner, 

At Large - Jim Tomlinson, At Large - Jen Wright, At Large - Tracy Donald, At 

Large - Lisa Chistolini. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone out for more great events and programs 

during 2012 in the best neighborhood in St. Petersburg! – Greg Holden 
 

Owners: Tracy & Peyton Donald 
 

Year home was built? 1914/1925. 

The mother-in- law home in the 

back was the original home site. 
 

How long have you lived in the 

home? 4 months 
 

Why did you choose to live in Crescent Heights? 

We love the area! 

Have you done any major projects or renovations on your home? 

Currently we are cleaning up the outside of the property. 

What do you like about living in St. Pete? 

St. Pete is a beautiful place! We enjoy the many parks, running trails, beaches, 

etc.  We are new to the area and look forward to many new adventures. 
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Join the Crescent Heights Neighborhood Association TODAY!  

Help support the neighborhood and efforts to make this a great place to live. Cost is just $20 a year (Jan-Dec). Sign up for membership 

online and pay with PayPal at www.myCHNA.org! Or fill out the membership form below and mail or bring to the next meeting. 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________   

Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Alternate Address: ____________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ________________________   Email: _______________________________________ 

Fee is $20 payable to CHNA. Bring to meeting or mail to CHNA, PO Box 76051, St. Pete, FL 33734 

 

HeatherÙs Pet Sitting, Inc. 

727-251-4957  
heatherspetsitting@mail.com  

www.heatherspetsit.com  
Professional In-Your-Home Pet Care  
 Dogs, Cats, Birds, Pocket Pets, Fish & Reptiles 
  Insured, Bonded, Business License, PSA Member 

 

 

 
Your favorite restaurants now deliver!  

 Lunch & Dinner ï Home & Office   
 

Order online at:      

 www.727FOODNOW.com 
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111 2nd Ave NE | Suite 400  

 St. Petersburg, FL 33701 

kwhotspot.com 

Use this file to create a direct 

marketing piece that you will have 

printed by a commercial printer.  

After you have created the final version 

of your direct marketing piece, print a 

copy and review it with your local post 

office, or go to the United State Postal 

Service Web site to confirm that your 

mailing meets current postal 

regulations.  

Delete this text box before you hand off 

your file to your commercial printer.  

 
 

Turn your TV to MUTE, when you hear about National Real Estate! 

Real Estate is a Local Business, and 

 Homes in Pinellas County ARE Selling! 

It is no longer a buyerôs market! We are down to a 7 month supply of 

homes. 

Much better than 20 months just last January! 

Currently, there are 6 Active Listings with an average Asking Price 
of $225,217 

 
There are 11 Pending Sales/Active with Contract with an average 

Asking Price of $157,450 
 

There are 3 Sold properties in the last 3 months with an average 
Sales Price of $253,333 

 

Call ME for a current market value on YOUR home! 
 

http://www.mychna.org/
http://www.727foodnow.com/


 

ALLEN M. BARRETT  
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

WILLS  • TRUSTS • ESTATES 

PERSONAL INJURY • CRIMINAL 

REAL ESTATE 

 

 

3637 – 4
TH

 St. N. Ste. 460 

(Florida Capital Bank Building)     896-2346 
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Bryon Johnson 

Painting Plus Inc. 
 

Å Interior / Exterior Painting 

Å Staining Å Drywall Å Taping Å Pressure Washing 

 

 

Licensed & Insured 

Free Estimates 

 

Crescent Heights Brightens 

Season with Holiday Home 

Decorating Contest  
As you bring the cartons of lights and decorations down from 

the attic, roll up your sleeves, and start to “deck the halls” for 

the holidays, you are now eligible for CHNA’s Holiday Home 

Decorating Contest. No special application process is required – 

once you decorate the outside of your house, you are officially a 

candidate. Voting will take place December 1 through December 

12 by means of a special application on our newly designed 

website, www.mychna.org. The winner will be announced on 

Monday,  December 19, and a photo of the house displayed on 

the CHNA website -- and the winner will be awarded a $100 gift 

certificate donated by The Melting Pot. 

After your outside decorations are up, bundle up your family 

and take a stroll through the streets of our neighborhood to see 

what your neighbors have done in celebration of the 

season.  Find your favorite house, note the address, and visit 

www.mychna.org to vote for your favorite home. 

Happy decorating and good luck! 

A Note of Thanksé 
 On behalf of Daystar Life Center, thank you so much for your 

generous donations of nonperishable food collected during the 

CHNA Hallowe’en Block Party on October 30.  The monetary 

donations were greatly appreciated as well. We were able to 

deliver a trunk load of food to Daystar.  Thanks especially to Jen 

Wright who coordinated this worthy project.  

Â Founded in 1982, Daystar’s mission is "to provide the basic 

necessities of life to our neighbors in need. We do this in an 

ever-changing community with compassion, volunteers, 

donations and charitable support."  Daystar returns 96% of 

all donations back to the community.  Located at 226 6th 

Street, South, we are powered by over 100 volunteers with 

only 3.5 paid employees.  

Â Daystar provides services to more than 20,000 households 

impacting more than 40,000 individuals annually.  

Emergency basic needs services include: food, clothing, 

personal hygiene, medication and transportation for medical, 

social service, and job appointments; financial assistance with 

housing needs; assistance to obtain/replace personal 

identification cards and necessary documents (such as birth 

certificates); and secure mail service. 

Thank you again!  Your generous donations enable Daystar to 

continue providing emergency services to those less fortunate. 

Maureen & Tom Camphire, Daystar Volunteers 
 

LEANNE SCALLI 
Independent Consultant 

845-527-3491 
 

THE PAMPERED CHEF 

discover the chef in you!  
 
 

www.pamperedchef.biz/lescalli 
 

727Å365Å1088 
 

  

 

 
 

 

THANK YOU to Westshore Pizza, our 2011 

Halloween Block Party Sponsor!  Give them 

a call today! 

 
 

Westshore Pizza 
3187 4

th
 Street North 

(727) 895-5506 

Order Online at  

www.westshorepizza.com 

Special for Crescent 

 Heights residents! 

Mention this ad and get 

10% off your entire order! 
 

 

 

http://www.mychna.org/
http://www.mychna.org/
http://www.pamperedchef.biz/lescalli
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Traditional Luminary Walk  

Scheduled for  December 11th 
Once again this year, CHNA members have been 

invited by the Crescent Lake Neighborhood 

Association to take part in the traditional Luminary 

Walk, on Sunday, Dec. 11, starting at dusk, in 

Crescent Lake Park.  
 

CHNA thanks Dolins 

Garden Center on 62nd 

Ave. N, which 

supported us 

throughout the project 

with time, expertise, 

and discounts of 50% on 

tree prices for those 

participating in the 

project. And thanks to 

the neighbors who took 

part in the tree planting, 

helping to ensure 

beautifully tree-shaded 

streets in Crescent 

Heights for generations 

to come. (See photo of Bill 

& Jen Wright’s newly 

planted Live Oak at left.) 

CHNA Live Oak Project a Big 

Success with 15 Trees Planted  
On October 29th and 30th the long-awaited CHNA Live Oak 

Project became a reality with 15 trees planted in various yards 

in Crescent Heights. The goal of the project has been to replace 

the dying Laurel Oaks, planted in the 1930s and 1940s, with 

Live Oaks, true evergreens that live up to 300 years.  

 

Crescent Heights 

Neighborhood Markers  to 

be Refurbished  
The beautiful markers that indicate the boundaries 

of Crescent Heights will be refurbished in the near 

future as a result of a CHNA Board decision at a 

recent meeting. Janette Balogh, the artist who 

designed and created the markers originally will 

refurbish them, and the Board will purchase 

sufficient paint and other supplies to permit repairs 

in the future. 

 

Above: A couple of little neighborhood goblins get ready to play a game at the 

CHNA Hallowe’en Block Party on 7th St. N., Sunday, October 30th. 


